
SHEFFIELD TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

                        WATERLINE Meeting Minutes  
04/13/2015  

CHAIRMAN Ken Kister called to order the regular meeting of the 

SHEFFIELD TWP. TRUSTEES at 7PM on 04/13/2015 at the SHEFFIELD 

FIRE DEPT., followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  

  

The following persons were present: ALAN KOHTA, TROY VANEK, KEN  

KISTER, DAWN DIETZ NICK WAYMAN, MEREDITH MISKOWICH, 

ANDREA DEMSAR, DIANE GLOTZBECKER, LARRY DEAK, JULIUS PAL, 

MR. TISCH, NEROY CARTER  

  

Ken stated our meetings are audio recorded  

  

I. OPEN BUSINESS  

  

1. Waterline   

  

                  

DISCUSSION 

 

                Ken briefly discussed the history of the waterline. He discussed the reason for this 

meeting is to inform the residents that we would be no longer collecting a hook-up fee in the 

future.  He said that usually the life of this type of project is 10-15 yrs. Ken informed the 

residents that most of the original residents have been paid down to around $1000.00. At 

this time Aqua is not charging anything to connect to their waterline. This can change in the 

future if they decide to do so. 

  

a) Nick Wayman (former trustee) discussed how the waterline was set up initially. 

Nick discussed how payments were made back to the residents as they tied on. He 

also discussed the different opinions of the different prosecutors that he dealt 

with.   

A resident asked how many residents are on the waterline – Nick said 88 

b) Ken (trustee) said all the waterline customers were sent a letter. We have been 

informed that we could just end collecting a fee but the trustees wanted to give 

the residents a chance to voice their opinion. 

c) Larry Deak (resident) discussed the increase in fees from the water company. He 

also asked the trustees to contact the water company regarding the water pressure 

being low. 

d) Residents discussed the need for a filter on your water also  

There was brief discussion on a gas line for Sheffield Twp. 

There was brief discussion on recycling 

 

All the residents attending the meeting are in agreement for discontinuing 

collecting a hook-up fee. 

 

Ken thanked the residents for their support 

 

ADJOURNMENT  

Troy made motion to adjourn the meeting, Alan 2nd all in favor, 7:28pm  

  

Minutes submitted by Dawn Dietz (fiscal officer), 

 



 Minutes approved by:  Ken Kister   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


